
Mud Run/ Ladies Day Event Recap 

 
We had a great day at the Mud Run on Saturday thanks to Laura and Henry’s hospitality and their usual 

well-planned drive through the scenic Driftless Region.  While Laura engaged some of the ladies in 

helping with the decorations for the 35th Anniversary Celebration, Henry guided the rest of us to a 

private toy collection.  The toy collection defies description, so I won’t try.  We were impressed.   

A highlight of the gathering was meeting new member Julie Mitchell.  Julie lives in Madison and is 

semi-retired from an academic and research career.  She has been to autocross school and wants to give 

the real thing a try.  Julie has a 2018 Miata personalized with unique graphic on the hood.  The Phoenix 

is a tribute to her Dad’s Pontiac Firebird Trans-AM which was her favorite car when she was growing 

up.  Very cool!  We won’t have any problem recognizing Julie’s car at future events!  Welcome Julie! 

Also taking part was Jeff Spruill who has rejoined BMC after a few years away.  Welcome back Jeff! 

 

 

        

 


